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RENEWABLE FUELS ASSOCIATION RESPONDS TO RFS2 RULES
Plan is Workable and Provides Stability for Next Generation Biofuels Development
After a two-month delay, the Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) has announced the final rule for the implementation of the second phase of the Renewable Fuel Standard, also known as the RFS2.
In this edition of “The Ethanol Report” podcast, Matt Hartwig with the Renewable Fuels Association talks about their reaction and what the rule means for the industry.
Ethanol-report-RFS2    6:56
The program is voiced by reporter Cindy Zimmerman. It is in the format of a complete program called "The Ethanol Report." Please feel free to use as you wish, edited or in its complete form. If you have any problems downloading the audio file, please contact ZimmComm New Media at 573-896-5842. 
Links to separate sound bites from the report follow:
Renewable Fuels Association spokesman Matt Hartwig says the rule is a workable program.
:32    (Hartwig-RFS2-1)
However, Hartwig says they are disappointed with EPA’s reliance on the concept of indirect land use change.
1:00   (Hartwig-RFS2-2)
Hartwig explains what the RFS2 rule means for the ethanol industry.
:32    (Hartwig-RFS2-3)
Hartwig gives the numbers for ethanol under the RFS2.
:56     (Hartwig-RFS2-4)
Hartwig says the mandate has been lowered for cellulosic ethanol in 2010.
:41    (Hartwig-RFS2-5)
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